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MARKHAM COVID-19 SITE WORK POLICY
As at 23rd March 2020

Markham is monitoring the rapidly-evolving COVID-19 crisis. Government requirements are subject 

to change and we will be updating as required, as a priority, at all times. The following is our policy 
for site attendance. 

• The expression ‘Markham personnel’ includes Markham employees and our application 
sub-contractors.

• Markham personnel will follow all current government social distancing and travel 
restriction requirements. 

• Face-to-face meetings are discouraged even in situations where they comply with 
government requirements, and are to be held only if essential.

• The area where Markham personnel are applying product will be isolated if relevant to 
government requirements.

• No Markham personnel exhibiting COVID-19 or flu-like symptoms will be permitted to 
attend a worksite.

• If any Markham personnel have visited a worksite and had in-person contact with a 
person who is later diagnosed with COVID-19, the Markham personnel will be required to 
self-isolate for 14 days.

• No Markham personnel will take food to share, to a worksite.
• Markham personnel will comply with any requirements which are specific to a site or to 

the Principal Contractor of that site.

If you have any other questions, please contact Markham 1800 693 694.
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The Markham team
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